
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,            22nd March 2023 
                                        
Extra-Curricular Clubs for Summer Term   
            
I am writing to inform you of the new term extra-curricular clubs, which will be commencing on the week 
beginning 17th April 2023. All after school clubs will start at 3.15pm and finish at 4.15pm, and all lunch time clubs 
will be for the full lunch break, unless otherwise stated. 
 

We aim to offer a range of clubs to cater for as many interests as possible, and will run lunch time clubs as well 
as after school clubs to provide opportunities for the children to take part. Dance rehearsals and music clubs will 
also continue to run alongside these; I have added the days and times for these as a reminder for those involved, 
but the sign up for these is separate, and the dance rehearsals are only for those that have already been a part 
of the competitions in the Spring Term. 
 
The children have shown amazing enthusiasm for the multi-skills clubs during the spring term, and this has 
allowed them to try out some activities that they have not done before, as well as participating in some of their 
favourite sports. However, for Summer Term, we will be re-introducing specific sport clubs to allow us to focus 
skills and enter into upcoming events. We will continue to run some sport-specific UBC options alongside clubs 
as these have proved very popular.  
 

Please be aware that in the event of adverse weather, resulting in a safety concern, a club may be cancelled on 
the day. This would be a last resort, as we will always try to cater for all clubs, but in this event, we will do our 
best to give you as much notice as possible. Therefore, please ensure that the School Office have up to date 
contact details for you. We ask that you have alternative arrangements in place in case of cancellation on the 
day, otherwise children will be sent to After School Homework Club. 
 

Please sign your child up by clicking on the following link: https://forms.office.com/e/GELqqUEi6B . We will then 
let you know if your child has successfully secured a place. All clubs will have a cap on numbers dependent on 
staff available for the club, however, we will endeavor to offer places to as many children as we can. If the 
numbers exceed our limits, the children will be placed on a waiting list and notified if a space becomes available. 
  

If your child would like to take part in an extra-curricular club, please complete the online form to book their 
place by Tuesday 28th March; after school clubs always have high demand, therefore we recommend completing 
this as soon as possible. On Friday 31st March we will notify you via Weduc whether or not your child has a place. 
We always expect the children to follow all behaviour expectations at clubs, as they do in school, and therefore, 
any repeated behavior issues will result in their place being offered to another child. If your child is offered a 
place at an after-school club, please can you ensure to let the school office know if they cannot attend for any 
reason. At the beginning of each after school club session the children will be registered and you will receive a 
text if they do not turn up.  
 

As always, if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 Miss S Matthews  Mrs K Nadin 
 PE Lead                Head of Year 5 

https://forms.office.com/e/GELqqUEi6B


Extra-Curricular After School Club Provision: 

 
 
 
Extra-Curricular Sports Club Provision: 
 

 
 

Day Club Year 
Group 

Teacher(s) 

Monday – after school Bootcamp  

(fun, functional fitness for all 
abilities, including circuits 
and challenges) 

All years 

 

Miss Matthews 

Mr Harlowe 

 

Tuesday – after school Cricket 

Rounders 

All years 

All years 

Mr Harlowe 

Miss Matthews / Mrs Fulling 

Wednesday – after school Tennis All years Broadstone Tennis Club 

Thursday – after school Athletics All years 

 

Mrs Fulling / Mr Harlowe 

 

Friday – after school Rugby  

 

All years RFU 

 

Day Club Year 
Group 

Teacher(s) 

Monday – after school 

 

 

TT Rockstars 

Warhammer 

Mindful colouring and puzzles 

All years 

KS3 

All years 

Mrs Bown 

Mr Stead and Mr Evans 

Miss Maddison 

Tuesday – after school 

 

 

Tuesday – lunch time 

Minecraft 

TGBDO (reminder only) 

 

KS3 Art Club 

Science 

Board Games (1.30-1.55) 

Guitar (separate sign up) 

 

All years 

KS3 

 

KS3 

All years 

KS2 

All years 

Mrs Penwarden 

Mrs Curtis 

 

Miss Matthews 

Mr Davies, Mrs Bladen and Miss Warren 

Mr Savage 

Mrs Mutter 

Wednesday – lunch time Keyboard  All years Mrs Mutter 

Thursday - after school 

 

 

Thursday – lunch time 

Choir  

Cartoonist 

TGBDO (reminder only) 

Recorder  

KS2 Art Club 

 

All years 

All years 

KS2 

All years 

KS2 

Mrs Mutter 

Mr Bissagar 

Mrs Curtis 

Mrs Mutter 

Miss Harris 

Friday – lunch time Warhammer Tactics 

 

All years 

 

Mr Stead and Mr Evans 

 


